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Comments: I have deep concerns about the proposed development by Tamarack LLC. The Squilchuck Valley is

already poised to have a catastrophic megafire rip through the valley. Adding a development the size in the

proposal combined with only one way in and one way out is irresponsible and dangerous. While there are current

efforts to mitigate fuel loads in the valley, the timeline of the proposed mitigation efforts is not swift enough to

create fuel breaks or reduce fuel loads fast enough to warrant consideration of the proposed development. 

Additionally, the actions of the interested parties in creating a road thru USFS land to access section 19 was not

to standard which creates grave concerns of their ability and motivation to adhere to any future directives or

rules.

 


